
Inspections - Re: 15-17 MERRILL STREET COMMERCIAL INTERIOR BUILDING PERMIT 

 Thank you for your flexibility. We will do the condo conversion permit and the renovation 
permits separately.
Thank you,
Evan 

On Fri, Apr 22, 2016 at 9:43 AM, Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
So you want to change the current application for just building work? Then you will be sending in the condo 
conversion in the future? Absolutely. Please let me know and we can update the current application and fees 
and send out an updated invoice.

>>> Joe Cooper <cooperproperties.joe@gmail.com> 4/22/2016 9:41 AM >>> 

Can we get bp fee in and than deal with condo later? 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Apr 22, 2016, at 9:04 AM, Evan Carroll | Bild Architecture <evan@bildarchitecture.com> wrote:

 It is my understanding that the owner (Joe, with local help from Amanda) has 
begun this process already. I will confirm that they are on track with it. Can you 
please confirm where it fits into the project timeline? Is it required to be 
complete before the BP is issued?
Thank you,
Evan 

On Fri, Apr 22, 2016 at 8:55 AM, Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Hi Evan
Please review the attached. To do a condominium conversion, the attached has to be filled 
out and provided as well. It can all be done together, but the documents still need to be 
provided. 

>>> "Evan Carroll | Bild Architecture" <evan@bildarchitecture.com> 4/15/2016 7:26 PM >>>
To Whom it may concern,

Please see the attached building permit application.

Thank you,
Evan

From: "Evan Carroll | Bild Architecture" <evan@bildarchitecture.com>
To: Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 4/25/2016 3:18 PM
Subject: Re: 15-17 MERRILL STREET COMMERCIAL INTERIOR BUILDING PERMIT
CC: Joe Cooper <cooperproperties.joe@gmail.com>, Eric Wittman <eric@bildarch...
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